
May 16, 2022 

Ms. Melanie Bachman, Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 

Re: Petition 1484 -The Connecticut Light and Power Company d/b/a Eversource Energy petition for 
a declaratory ruling, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the 
proposed modifications to its existing Gales Ferry Substation located at 301 Whalehead Road, 
Ledyard, Connecticut, and related electric transmission line structure improvements. 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

In accordance with Condition 3 of the Connecticut Siting Council’s approval of the above-referenced 
petition, dated May 13, 2022, Eversource hereby provides written notice to the Council that 
construction is scheduled to commence on May 30, 2022. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at 
kathleen.shanley@eversource.com or telephone at (860) 728-4527. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen M. Shanley 

56 Prospect Street 
P.O. Box 270 
Hartford, CT 06141-0270 

Kathleen M. Shanley 
Manager – Transmission Siting 
Tel:  860-728-4527 
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